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3rd July 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Key Stage 2 Fun Swimming Gala 
 
We are excited to announce that next Tuesday (9th July) pupils in Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 will be competing against 
each other in our very own Fun Swimming Gala. This will be held at Penzance Leisure Centre from 11am-12pm 
and we would love for you to join us as spectators and supporters. 
 
The gala will consist of an assortment of races and fun activities, including an obsitcal course and float race. 
Children will need their swimwear, a towel, goggles (if they wish) and a drink.  
 
The majority of the children will be transported by Mrs King in the minbus and a small number will be driven 
by parent volunteers. 
 
We will then return to school for a slightly later lunch and a normal afternoon.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Kathryn Carter 
Headteacher 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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